Remote Viewing And Remote Influencing The
Next Ev
Getting the books remote viewing and remote influencing the next ev now is not
type of inspiring means. You could not by yourself going subsequent to ebook
addition or library or borrowing from your contacts to entrance them. This is
an categorically simple means to specifically acquire lead by on-line. This
online statement remote viewing and remote influencing the next ev can be one
of the options to accompany you behind having other time.
It will not waste your time. bow to me, the e-book will totally sky you further
issue to read. Just invest little become old to entre this on-line notice
remote viewing and remote influencing the next ev as with ease as evaluation
them wherever you are now.

The Satanic Paradigm Winter Laake 2013-03-12 'The Satanic Paradigm,' is cutting
edge black magic. It contains advanced 'Neo Satanic Theory' and never before
seen photography of 'The Church of Satan' founder, 'Anton Szandor LaVey.'
Remote Viewing Secrets Joseph McMoneagle 2000 Remote viewing is not simply
using psychic ability to obtain information. It is using scientific protocol to
develop and extend that ability so that ordinary people can learn to do what
"psychics" do. This book teaches you how to teach yourself. McMoneagle believes
that anybody can be trained in remote viewing (no psychic gifts required).
However, it requires a huge commitment and a highly disciplined mind. Using the
analogy of martial arts, McMoneagle sees RV training in levels, starting with
white belt where viewers can expect to see a gestalt (an overall impression) of
a target. By the time readers reach the red-black belt great master, McMoneagle
claims they will have gained "a near-perfect union of one's paranormal talent
blended within extant reality. People who reach this level no longer have to
think about it, they simply do." Although readers won't become great masters by
reading this one book, McMoneagle does provide a comprehensive training program
as well as important chapters on the ethics, protocol, and applications of
remote viewing. McMoneagle is the authority in this area. He learned remote
viewing in the U.S. Army--he was Remote Viewer #001 in the Army's Stargate
program--and was awarded the Legion of Merit for his contribution to various
intelligence operations.
Remote Viewing David Morehouse 2012-08-30 Is it possible to see across space
and time? Even those who accept that humans can reach beyond the conventional
five senses typically think of psychics as "special" or "gifted" with unusual
abilities. But David Morehouse teaches otherwise—all human beings, including
you, have the innate capacity for remote viewing. David Morehouse was trained
by the U.S. government in remote viewing—an exact scientific protocol for
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tapping the human power to gather information across space and time. In this
comprehensive manual, he has taken his military training as an "operational"
remote viewer and turned it into a step-by-step training system—one that
teaches any serious reader how to unlock their natural abilities and become
more than the physical world allows. Remote Viewing includes more than just a
method for gathering information. It is a transformational tool instilling
within you the absolute and irrefutable evidence that you are more than
human—that you are extraordinarily human. As you gain experience and confidence
as a viewer, you will tap into the collective unconscious that connects you to
everything and everyone in the universe. Through David Morehouse's training,
you will learn to touch the infinite source of life and knowledge that
spiritual masters throughout human history have sought. David Morehouse's
superiors in the DIA/CIA called him "the most exceptional candidate ever to
have grasped this difficult intelligence collection methodology." What sets him
apart as a teacher is his unparalleled ability to present the complexities of
remote viewing in an accessible, logical, and artful manner. As more than
23,000 students have already discovered, David Morehouse has set a new and
brilliant standard for teaching the scientific protocol of remote viewing. "You
have the ability to do this," Morehouse says. "Something extraordinary is
absolutely possible in your life." Now for the first time, he brings you his
method for taking your first step into your ultimate potential in a single
volume: Remote Viewing: The Complete User's Manual for Coordinate Remote
Viewing, which also include a cool-down audio track.David Morehouse has found
that this psychoacoustic “pink noise” track is especially effective for helping
us enter the brainwave state of relaxed awareness needed for remote viewing.
Mastering Remote Viewing:(Remote Viewing,Third Eye & Astral Projection) ,
Sapphire
Exploring the Sub-conscious using New Technology Michael Gwyn Hocking
2016-02-28 A rapid drug-free method for visual imagery, while wide awake, for
those who can get no imagery with closed eyes, requiring easily-constructed
low-cost circuitry. The simple device captures the user’s attention due to its
entertaining display of flashing lights, so no advanced ability of mind control
techniques is required.
Signal and Noise Sean McNamara 2020-05-21 [CAUTION: This book can be used as a
training system. If you plan to use it that way, please do NOT flip through it
randomly after you receive it, but start reading from the very first page,
otherwise you may spoil some of the exercises for yourself.]In 2019, Sean
McNamara trained a group of friends in Denver, Colorado, to access their
inherent clairvoyant and precognitive abilities in order to send their minds
into the future and retrieve information. Using a methodology called "remote
viewing" along with a team-style predictive approach developed by the author,
his friends won the Colorado "Pick 3" lottery that year, TWICE.Now, he's
releasing the transcripts and targets they used to predict, then win, those
drawings. The book also reveals special techniques he developed to clarify and
boost the psychic "signal" and reduce ambient mental "noise" during their
remote-viewing-and-remote-influencing-the-next-ev
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remote viewing sessions. These techniques can be categorized as excitation,
relaxation, color muting and amplification, remote influencing (psychic
tracing), and 360-degree, 3-D virtual reality feedback. The book includes
"extras" on topics such as "spoon bending," and a special routine to hack the
nervous system for immediate quieting by stimulating the vagus nerve, and also
details about an experiment with a living organism you can try with friends.The
book comes with a companion website containing private links to pages
containing special audio downloads to aid your psychic receptivity. It also
includes color versions of the target images shown in the book. IMPORTANT: This
book can be used as a complete training system. If you plan to use it that way,
it is important that you do NOT flip ahead in the book and accidentally see a
target image before you've done the training exercise for that image. Instead,
start at pg.1, and read one page at a time without flipping ahead.Signal and
Noise comes with nearly 60 different training exercises, with the added benefit
of seeing how the remote viewers featured in the book did on their
transcripts.If you are new to remote viewing, the book will teach you how to do
it.You'll also learn how to structure a team of friends so you can attempt to
make predictions of your own using "associative remote viewing." Have fun
making predictions for sport games, elections, lotteries, or other events. Of
course, due to the subjective nature of psychic perception and many other
factors, the author cannot make any guarantees about how accurate your
predictions will be. Nevertheless, if you go through the training exercises
carefully and patiently, by the time you're through, you will have gained an
extraordinary amount of experience in psychic development.Experienced remote
viewers, especially professionals who depend on accuracy, will gain benefit by
learning techniques to improve the signal and reduce noise during their
sessions.Everything in the book should be regarded as experimental, since at
the time of publication, these techniques had not yet been replicated by a
third-party research authority. But the results, using these methods to win a
lottery twice in the last quarter of 2019, stand for themselves.The author also
discusses the past researchers and scientists (i.e. Dr. Milan Ryzl and Dr.
Andrija Puharich) whose works of the 20th century informed his development of
these techniques.Important for KINDLE customers: Due to the picture-heavy
nature of this book, the Kindle version is recommended only if you'll be using
a tablet reader or using your laptop/desktop. Reading it on a phone's small
screen will be difficult for some. It is recommended to purchase the paperback
version instead for a much more enjoyable and user-friendly experience.For
readers interested in psychokinesis, out of body experiences, and other
abilities, those topics are covered at great length in the author's other books
and his site MindPossible.
Redemption
Remote Viewing 9/11 Daz Smith 2016-01-04 In 2014 Courtney Brown from the
Farsight Institute blindly tasked two remote viewers; Daz Smith and Dick
Allgire in a series of seven linked targets which dealt with different
components of the 9/11 attacks. Over a period of weeks both remote viewers
worked these targets under BLIND/SOLO conditions. This book contains 200 pages
remote-viewing-and-remote-influencing-the-next-ev
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of the paper and pen warm-up Remote Viewing sessions that Daz Smith created for
this project before he completed the remote viewing LIVE on camera on white
board.
Crystal Skulls Jaap van Etten 2013-01-01 Crystal skulls invoke a sense of
mystery. What was their role in ancient times? Are they important for us in
current times? Can they assist us on our spiritual journey? How? Although much
has been written about them, many questions still linger. This book addresses
many of these lingering questions on practical, subtle-energy, and spiritual
levels. This long-awaited sequel to Crystal Skulls: Interacting with a
Phenomenon weaves practical information on crystal skulls with meditations to
provide a deeper understanding of the role of crystal skulls in expanding the
consciousness of individuals and humankind as a whole. Filled with useful
guidance for both beginners and those who have worked with crystal skulls for
long periods of time, Crystal Skulls: Expand Your Consciousness addresses
essential issues: what material crystal skulls should be made from, what size
to choose, how to clean them, and what to do with them. The most important part
of the book addresses awakening the potential of a crystal skull. Learn about
the energies of these awakened crystal skulls and the effects they have on the
spiritual development of individuals and the collective consciousness of
humanity. This book invites you on a journey of awakening the potential of your
crystal skulls -- and consequently awakening yourself. Several meditations are
given to support this journey along with descriptions of the known ancient and
old crystal skulls, making this book a "must have" for anyone interested in
crystal skulls and in the journey of spiritual development.
The Psychic Battlefield W. Adam Mandelbaum 2002-03-26 A former intelligence
professional sheds new light on the obscure intersection of the military and
the paranormal—the military-occult complex—and reveals the incredible story of
psychic abilities turned into a weapon of war by the world’s soldiers and
spies. In the annals of military and espionage history, many strange tales have
been told, but none can match the saga of psychic espionage-the history of the
military-occult complex. With the flavor of fiction, yet with its foundation in
fact, The Psychic Battlefield is the complete history of the use of man’s
extrasensory powers in search of the information needed to win wars—hot and
cold. The Psychic Battlefield spans the five-thousand-year history of
ESPionage, from the attempted overthrow of the Pharaoh Rameses by magic to the
CIA’s use of military-trained psychics during the Cold War. It is a story as
true as it is incredible. The cast of characters includes such noteworthy names
as sorcerer-poet Aleister Crowley, author Ian Fleming, spoon-bending General
Stubblebine, and psychic warrior David Morehouse. In addition, the book
features an exclusive interview with top psychic spy Joseph McMoneagle. Most
remarkable of all is Mandelbaum’s fascinating expose of the paranormal research
and remote-viewing experiments conducted by the CIA, as well as the real
effectiveness of the government’s Stargate program. Attorney, psychic, former
intelligence professional, and dark-side investigative reporter, W. Adam
Mandelbaum clearly demonstrates that the final frontier of future wars and
spies is the mind. Stay tuned.
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Monarch: The New Phoenix Program Marshall Thomas
José Silva's Ultramind ESP System Ed Bernd 2000 Shows how to unlock the
incredible powers of your own mind and use them to connect to a higher power to
obtain the guidance you need to be successful, happy, and fulfilled.
The Essential Guide to Remote Viewing Paul H. Smith 2015-05-31 Written by one
of the world's leading experts in the field, The Essential Guide to Remote
Viewing is a basic introduction to the extraordinary extrasensory perceptual
skill which was developed for the US military during the Cold War. This book
describes what remote viewing is, how it came to be, what kinds of remote
viewing there are, and counters skeptical arguments against remote viewing's
legitimacy. Further, the book contains examples of successful remote viewing
attempts, explains how remote viewing can be used for practical purposes, how
ordinary civilians can themselves now learn to do it, and outlines experiments
that readers can try for themselves. The ideal reader of The Essential Guide to
Remote Viewing will be someone who knows little or nothing about remote viewing
and wants an inexpensive source for credible information. Others who will be
interested are those who are involved in remote viewing and want an easilyaccessible introduction to give to friends or relatives who have questions
about what this thing is their loved ones have gotten involved with. Finally,
those who are already involved with remote viewing but feel the need to extend
their basic knowledge will find this book both interesting and useful.
The Ultimate Time Machine Joseph McMoneagle 1998 Joseph McMoneagle is an
extraordinary remote viewer, a "psychic spy," whose experiences have given him
a special insight into the nature of time and human perception. For more than
seventeen years, he was a researcher and remote viewer for the top-secret Army
project STARGATE. For years after that, he journeyed through time while working
in a consciousness-development lab with out-of-body experience pioneer Robert
A. Monroe. McMoneagle explores the questions that philosophers have for
centuries debated: Does time really exist? Do our actions today really affect
our future? Can we change the past? Do we slip between alternate realities? In
The Ultimate Time Machine, McMoneagle delivers new insights into these
mysteries, including: First-hand information--including transcripts from lab
sessions--on the origins of humanity, the crucifixion of Jesus Christ, and the
building of the Egyptian pyramids. Provocative suggestions about the nature of
time, creation, and a constantly changing past. A detailed picture of our
immediate future through the year 2075. More than 150 very explicit predictions
on world population, aging, religious fragmentation, lifestyle changes,
technological developments, and dozens of major changes to laws, customs and
practices--all within a positive and constructive framework. A vision of the
year 3000, comprising a test of what the author calls the "Verne Effect"--our
ability to create and manipulate our future.
The Remote-Viewing Workbook Margie Kay 2019-09-16 Remote-Viewing is the act of
seeing objects near or far by using the mind. For anyone who wants to learn how
to activate their psychic center or "sixth sense" and to Remote-View, this book
remote-viewing-and-remote-influencing-the-next-ev

5/14

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on October 5, 2022 by guest

will help them achieve their goals. Margie Kay not only explains what Remote
Viewing is but gives the reader many different methods to use to become
accurate. Remote-Viewers can find lost objects, look at past and even future
events, locate missing persons or pets, find the source of vehicle problems,
see health issues inside the human body, and much more. Persons who are psychic
can learn Remote-Viewing more easily than others, but anyone can learn how to
do RV work! Practice using the skills tests in this book and become a more
efficient and accurate Remote-Viewer.
Guinea Pigs John Hall 2015-02-01 For years the federal government has sought to
remotely control human behavior. Starting with the CIA projects MKULTRA and
MKSEARCH in the 1950s, the American public has been unwitting guinea pigs in a
multitude of non-consensually performed experiments that have continued into
the 21st century. Guinea Pigs takes readers on a journey into the darkest
corners of U.S. non-consensual experimentation and the various technologies of
control that have led to our current surveillance state. The recent revelations
regarding the extent of NSA eavesdropping is only the tip of the iceberg. We
are currently in an information war and a mind war, where our privacy and
autonomy as human beings are at stake. Guinea Pigs will arm you with the
information needed to fight back against those who seek to eliminate human free
will. Over the coming years, terms like “remote neural monitoring,” “brainmapping,” and “electronic harassment” will become household words. To be one
step ahead of the game, be prepared for the future with Guinea Pigs.
Nitt-Witt Ridge Crash Gordon 2007-12 Philo has had a happy childhood, growing
up along the Big Sur coastline in Pine Bluff, California. Life takes a turn for
the perverse, however, when his hippie father, Harley, discovers the chemical
compound for Blissful Living Love-Radiance of Infinite Divine Being. As selfexperimenting Harley soon finds out, the new drug has some undesirable side
effects: specifically, it turns people into roosters with an ungovernable lust
for trees. When Harley escapes to the sensuous pleasures of the forest, vowing
to never set foot on the ground again, Philo finds a surrogate father in
Captain Nitt-Witt--the ancient, eccentric creator of the infamous folk art
castle known as Nitt-Witt Ridge. During a summer apprenticeship with the
Captain, Philo learns to practice Zen meditation and the manly art of trout
fishing. But when a sanctimonious robo-rooster decides to wage a terrorist
campaign against the citizens of Pine Bluff during the annual Helldorado
Parade, it falls to Philo and the Captain to put an end to the violence by
confronting the twisted family mystery that lurks behind the killer's chromeplated beak."Crash Gordon delivers this unprecedented and extraordinary Zen
koan-like novel with a voice as confident and alluring as the ancient Greek
philosophers, but with much more humor.... Featuring an unpredictable cast of
characters, this short but bittersweet psychedelic semi-autobiography is
considerably more grassroots and elemental than anything by Richard Brautigan
and is hipper, trippier, and trendier than Jakucho Setouchi. Listen... the
flaming "crotch-o-lantern" is not the craziest thing you'll read about in this
book, nor are the exploding canines, or the befeathered chrome-metallic serialkiller.... For all of these things and more I think you, yes you, should
remote-viewing-and-remote-influencing-the-next-ev
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purchase a copy of Nitt-Witt Ridge today and devour it. In the process you'll
become--something more than you were!"--The Alternative
Forrest Fenn's Treasure Remote Viewed Kiwi Joe 2019-06-11 Important update:
Forrest Fenn has confirmed to the Santa Fe New Mexican the treasure chest has
been found (reported June 07, 2020. Well done, 'Back East'! ~ Kiwi Joe. This is
the second book in the Remote Viewed series. It covers many remote viewing
sessions that targeted the location of Forrest Fenn's treasure chest. The book
aimed to help readers verify solutions and strategies, to rethink them where
necessary, and to pose critical questions they may not otherwise have
considered. I show the meaning of two of the most important clues in Forrest
Fenn's poem, and location within a one-and-a-half-mile radius. I also include a
bird's-eye view and views from much higher. Finally, I show how the data points
to the specific region in the Rock Mountains. There are 21 illustrations in
total taken from six extended remote view sessions. Additionally, there's a
resource list including literature and online sources. There is something for
both treasure hunters and remote viewers alike. Remote Viewing uses an ESP
ability found in all of us to view a distant or unseen object utilizing a
disciplined approach originally developed under the auspices of the Defense
Intelligence Agency (DIA) and the Stanford Research Institute (SRI) in the
1970s. You can find my contact details in the back of the books if you have any
questions or suggestions.
The Remote Influencer 2 Anand V. Sule 2008-06-01 Remote Influencing is a branch
of Remote Viewing. Remote Influencing (RI) is a powerful method of
Healing,Manifesting, Personal development. RI has great potential as a tool to
bring about positive changes to the world. RI could also be considered a form
of psychokinesis PSK -Using the mind to affect the physical world. RI uses the
mind to cause an effect on a person, event or situation. This book describes
the system of RI that I have developed. From here on, I will refer to this
system as RI. I believe in God and I also believe in Science. I would summarise
this system of Remote Influencing as : A powerful system that uses the divine
and our own personal powers, and then directs those powers with laser like
intensity to our RI need. This book describes what RI is. I have also explained
about RI and how it works. I also show you how to follow this system step by
step so that you can become a Remote Influencer. We all have RI abilities and
potentials within us. Remote Influencing is a system that is expanding and
evolving just like the universe. If we are not open to change, we will not grow
as people, and we will limit ourselves and the outcomes of our lives. I sense
that Remote Influencing will mutate into other forms of RI also over time. I
see RI as the key to unlocking the door to anything that we set our heart and
mind upon. We decide upon our RI need and then we use RI to attain that desired
goal. I also see RI as a very powerful tool to which we have been given access
to, and as a valuable treasure of sorts.
2012 A Family Brief Robert L. Horton 2009-10-31 This book is based off of years
of research starting with Zecharia Sitchin’s indisputable documentary evidence
of Earth’s origins and man’s celestial ancestors. Continuing on into man’s
remote-viewing-and-remote-influencing-the-next-ev
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current interaction with “those who from heaven to Earth came”, “2012 A Family
Brief” brings the last 8 years of the Congressional ET related “Disclosure
Project” into full view of the public arena. It covers the joint government ET
involvement to create huge underground bases and facilities’ built to protect
man-kind from possible upcoming global catastrophes’ that have been seen to
occur in the year of, or around, 2012. It also contains personal accounts of
the Black Budget Operation Operators who have come forward as “Whistle-Blowers”
to give their amazing testimony to congress as part of the 2001 “Disclosure
Project” led by Dr. Stephen Greer. All written and recorded “Whistle-Blower”
testimony with-in this briefing has been sourced courtesy of “Project Camelot”
at www.projectcamelot.org Ran and diligently operated by Bill Ryan and Kerry
Cassidy. This book also contains part one of “The NEXUS REPORT” that was
written by an individual under the pseudonym of “Astralwalker” where it
originated as a thread at www.projectavalon.org also ran and operated by Bill
Ryan and Kerry Cassidy of Project Camelot.
Remote Viewing Tim Rifat 2001 Remote viewing is the ability to travel out of
one's body to remote locations.he author reveals how remote viewing has been
used in psychic warfare forver 50 years and how the world's superpowers have
used it to spy on eachther...and us.;At the height of the Cold War, both the
Soviet Union and thenited States developed a new and terrible form of warfare
calledsychotronics. This school of espionage included ESP and psychic spying
(usedo read enemies' minds for psychic interrogation) as well as
telepathicypnosis (the ability to hypnotize from a distance) and even remote
killing.he book not only charts the history of psychotronics but also
revealspecific incidents in which it has been used.
Silva Ultramind Systems Persuasive Thoughts Jose Silva 2019-04-10 Program your
brain and mind for greater success.
CRV - Controlled Remote Viewing Daz Smith 2013-06-05 This book is a compilation
of papers, manuals & comments to help students of (CRV) or Controlled Remote
Viewing, learn this amazing intuitive art. We present FOIA documents from the
CIA Star Gate archives, from the public domain and from prominent practitioners
of remote viewing for the first time together in one book.First, we include a
paper from the father of Remote Viewing and the creator of CRV - Ingo Swann.
The document is titled 'Co-ordinate Remote Viewing (CRV) technology 1981-1983,
Three year project'. After this we present two differing CRV manuals. The first
by Ingo Swann's top CRV student and the only person trained in all CRV stages
by Ingo Swann (Tom McNear). This is titled: 'Coordinate Remote Viewing Stages
I-VI and Beyond' - 1985. The second, a later manual was created primarily by
Paul H. Smith with help from the 'then' team of military Controlled Remote
Viewers, titled: 'The DIA CRV Manual' – 1986.
The Seventh Sense Lyn Buchanan 2009-11-24 For the past thirty years, the United
States government has secretly trained a select corps of military personnel in
the art of "remote viewing" -- the psychic ability to perceive the thoughts and
experiences of others through the power of the human mind.... Now, for the
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first time, Lyn Buchanan -- a world-renowned expert on remote viewing and its
potential -- tells the complete, candid story of his experiences. Assigned for
nearly a decade to a clandestine U.S. Army intelligence group, Buchanan trained
military personnel who utilized their inherent psychic abilities as a datacollection tool during the Iran hostage crisis, the Chernobyl disaster, and the
Gulf War. In this incredible account, Buchanan tells how he was selected for
his unique psychic abilities, and how he was transformed from an ordinary
soldier into one of our nation's leading psychic spies. Working on top-secret
government and military projects using "mental espionage" created permanent,
life-altering changes within Buchanan. Now, after many years of analysis and
interpretation, he reveals the techniques and mental exercises used to train
remote viewers, and demonstrates that each of us carries a dormant psychic
ability that we can explore and use ourselves. For anyone interested in a hard,
scientific look at the reality of psychic covert operations in the world today,
or anyone who has ever wondered if he or she could have the inherent skills to
become a remote viewer, this fascinating chronicle of life as a psychic spy
will reveal the answers.
The Paranormal Equation James Stein 2012-12-26 Most of us think science is
incapable of explaining supernatural phenomena. This would include everything
from ghosts and communication with the dead to extrasensory perception (ESP),
precognition, and telekinesis. Scientists are generally highly skeptical of the
existence of such phenomena because of the lack of the rigorous documentation
that science requires. Nevertheless, many great scientists have believed—and do
believe—in the supernatural. The Paranormal Equation presents an argument for
the existence of supernatural phenomena based on the mathematics and science
discovered during the last century. It also explains why supernatural phenomena
must exist if the universe satisfies certain conditions—conditions which are
accepted by many working scientists. The Paranormal Equation explores such
questions as: How can we distinguish between the truly unknown and the
supernatural? How have scientists attempted to study the supernatural? What are
the rational reasons for believing in the supernatural? Which hypotheses about
the universe mandate the existence of supernatural phenomena? Anyone interested
in how science is beginning to understand and even explain the seemingly
unexplainable will want to read this fascinating new title.
Remote Viewing Tim Rifat 1999 Remote viewing is the ability to travel
psychically to other dimensions. Tim Rifat, an expert scientist on psychic
warfare and mind control, teaches the art of remote viewing. Rifat traces the
history of psychic warfare, revealing how the U.S. and Russia used paranormal
powers to spy on each other . . . and on us. The first person to explain the
scientific basis of remote viewing, Rifat provides clear and detailed
instructions on techniques that can improve the powers of your mind in life and
in business. Specialized training courses charge several thousand dollars to
teach the material given in this book.
Shining the Light V Robert Shapiro 1998-03-01 The light of truth shines on:
Revelations about Area 51 by a rocket scientist A 75-year-long Zeta
remote-viewing-and-remote-influencing-the-next-ev
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restructuring of the past Cloning: the new ethics forum Recent UFO activity in
the skies The angel of Roswell The first Earth humans and the original dark
side, our shadow Angels: guides in training (30% of humans are angels) Using
manifestation powers to avert man-made disasters Symbiotic spacecraft engines
and faster-than-light travel The true purpose of the Mayans The SSG downs
military planes Grid lines rising above the planet The SSG realizes they need
customers, not slaves Homework for changing your past Zoosh and others blast
the cover off past events and hidden forces at work on this planet and reveal
opportunities for immense growth and power. This is a pivotal time as the
secrets and mysteries that have long bewildered humanity are at last
illuminated by the light of truth. Zoosh, the End-Time Historian and one of the
eight friends of the Creator, was with our Creator before this creation and has
been with us ever since. He says our greatest gift in this creator-training
school is our gift of ignorance. In forgetting what we know, we go beyond our
limitations. He is witty, wise and compassionate. He says about himself, "It
has been my job and my purpose in life to follow the birth of your souls on
your journey to re-create the universe. I have to nurture that sense of mystery
-- it's not as if you're going to have it forever."
Remote Viewer: NSA Secret Agent Greg Castle
Radical Transformation Imants Barušs 2021-01-28 In Radical Transformation,
Imants Barušs leads the reader out of the receding materialist paradigm into an
emerging post-materialist landscape in which new questions present themselves.
If consciousness has nonlocal properties, then how are boundaries between
events established? If consciousness directly modulates physical manifestation,
then what is the scope of such modulation? If consciousness continues after
physical death, then how much interference is there from non-physical entities?
As we face the threat of extinction on this planet, is there anything in recent
consciousness research that can help us? Are there effective means of selftransformation that can be used to enter persistent transcendent states of
consciousness that could resolve existential and global crises? The author
leads the reader through discussions of meaning, radical transformation, and
subtle activism, revealing the unexpected interplay of consciousness and
reality along the way.
Remote Viewing S. J. Morgan 2015-06-02 Use Remote Viewing to improve your
relationships with the help of Remote Viewing: Seeing Through the Eyes of the
Soul.Discover the secrets to Remote Influencing within the pages of Remote
Viewing: Seeing Through the Eyes of the Soul.Remote Viewing allows you to see
across all time and all space and discover the true nature of humanity and the
planet. Remote Influencing allows you to use this profound wisdom to bring
about positive change in your life and in the lives of those you love. Everyone
has the ability to learn and hone these skills, and Remote Viewing: Seeing
Through the Eyes of the Soul can show you how. In passing up the opportunity to
learn these techniques, you resign yourself to a life of frustration and
dissatisfaction.The Remote Viewing and Remote Influencing techniques outlined
in this book give you the power to look into the hearts and minds of your
remote-viewing-and-remote-influencing-the-next-ev
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family and friends, discover their true needs and desires, and establish
effective modes of communication that will drastically improve your
relationships. They also enable you to sense and heal physical and emotional
ailments. These two abilities alone will help you make your dreams a
reality.Remote Viewing and Remote Influencing empower you to accomplish your
true life purpose and become your highest self. They put you on the path to
spiritual ascension. The best part is that, in using these powers with positive
intent, you improve your life and the lives of others at the same time. In
refusing to try out the techniques outlined in Remote Viewing, you pass up your
opportunity to manifest happiness for all. 7 Reasons to Buy This Book 1. Learn
Remote Viewing2. Learn Remote Influencing3. Improve communication skills4.
Improve relationships5. Gain knowledge and wisdom6. Get the career you've
always wanted7. Increase your financial stabilityHere Is A Preview Of What
You'll Learn... How Remote Viewing works How Remote Influencing works How to
remotely view people, places, and events How to remotely influence people and
objects How to use Remote Influencing to achieve spiritual enlightenment How to
use Remote Viewing to improve relationships How to use Remote Viewing to
advance in your career How to avoid negative results when Remote Influencing
Why you haven't been able to Remote View in the past The secret to ongoing
success in Remote Viewing and Remote Influencing How to gain access to
Universal Energy How to get reliable Remote Viewing results Much, much more!
Want To Learn More?Take action today and download this book for a limited time
discount of only $2.99!Download Your Copy Right Now!
Remote Viewing 2008
Remote Viewing Courtney Brown 2005 Remote viewing is the mental ability to
perceive and describe places, persons, or events at distant locations in the
past, present, and future. This book describes the science and theory of the
remote-viewing phenomenon. The reality of the remote-viewing phenomenon is not
in dispute among a large body of respected researchers ¿ both inside and
outside of academia ¿ who have published an extensive collection of highquality investigations over the past few decades. But profound mysteries
remain. This volume breaks new ground by resolving some of remote-viewing¿s
greatest enigmas. In these pages, new research and new theories explain why
remote viewing works, and why it is scientifically possible. These
investigations utilize remote-viewing methods that are derivative of those used
for decades in well-documented U.S. government funded psi research sponsored by
the Central Intelligence Agency (C.I.A.) and the Defense Intelligence Agency
(D.I.A.). Filled with descriptions and analyses of highly original experiments,
here is an investigation into the fascinating characteristics of time and
physical reality using remote viewing as a tool of exploration, offering
evidence that the past, present, and future truly exist simultaneously. The
idea of differing future and past time lines is not just science fiction.
The Psychology of Remote Viewing David Shaver 2018-12-19 While researching the
unity of the collective unconscious, Carl Jung discovered that it performs two
important functions: (1) the congruence of individual symbols and mythologies
remote-viewing-and-remote-influencing-the-next-ev
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and (2) the phenomena of extra-sensory perception. (CW 16, par. 254) In his
first book, Jung & Remote Viewing, Dr. David Shaver addressed Carl Jung's
concept of synchronicity to reveal how extra-sensory perception arises from the
interaction of mind and matter. Now, in The Psychology of Remote Viewing, Dr.
Shaver explores the development of consciousness by revealing how extra-sensory
information transfers from the unconscious into conscious awareness. Beginning
with the structure of the mind, and highlighting the different ways the
conscious and unconscious minds function, The Psychology of Remote Viewing
draws upon insights from psychoanalysis, philosophy, and art to provide a
psychologically comprehensive overview of the remote viewing process.
Associative Remote Viewing Technology. Secrets of Precognition and Intuition.
Scott Rauvers 2017-08-04 Read the first 3 chapters of this edition free by
visiting: www.mightyz.com/arvbook.htmlPublished by the Institute for Solar
Studies, this is our 15th publication and is the result of 76 Associative
Remote Viewing Sessions over the course of 2 years remote viewing the stock
market. This edition includes minerals and foods proven to enhance intuition,
as well as technology and hardware you can build to enhance your remote viewing
sessions. Also included are key environmental conditions that dramatically
enhance the success of remote viewing sessions, essential oils that enhance
remote viewing clarity, and our research on torsion fields discovered by Dr.
Nikolai Kozyrev who demonstrated that torsion fields interact with the fields
of consciousness and time..... Number of Pages 555 Partial Listing of Chapters
Chapter 1 - Emotion and the Flow of Time Scientific Validation that The Human
Nervous System is Influenced by Geomagnetic Activity Chapter 2 - Using Binary
Code to Send Messages Back in Time The Human Body Functions as an Aerial,
Quantum Holography Chapter 3 - Scientific Documentation Of Future Precognition
Emotions as Sensors for Future Stimuli, The Nervous System and Future Emotion,
MRI Brain Patterns during Pre-Stimulis PSI Trials, The Heart as an Aerial for
Detecting Future Stimuli, Heart Rate and Anticipatory Reactions, Brainwave
Frequencies that Enhance Associative Remote Viewing, The Collective Swarm of
Unconscious Precognition, Collective Intuition and Winning Lottery Tickets,
Associative Remote Viewing Sessions Peak on Sunday Evenings, Barometric Air
Pressure and Genius Chapter 4 - The Maharishi Effect and Its Effects on the
Economy and the Stock Market Chapter 5 - Scientific Studies Confirming
Intuition Can Be Used To Make Money In The Markets, At The Casino Or To Succeed
In Business, Quiet Geomagnetic Activity Increases Casino Payouts, Remote
Viewing the Future of the Dow Jones Chapter 6 - The Remote Viewing Electronics
/ Technology Chapter 7 - Time Dilation and Gravity Gravitational Fields and
Time-space, Time Runs Backwards. Detecting Signals From Our Future Selves,
Building a Signals From the Future Device, Particles from the Past Influencing
the Present Chapter 8 - The 2017 Dow Jones Industrial Average Remote Viewing
Project Best Biorhythm Periods, Solar Wind Speed and Remote Viewing, Building
Your Remote Viewing Calendar, Remote Viewing during Midnight,Dealing with
Remote Viewing Interference,The 10.7cm Radio Flux Breakthrough,The Schumann
Resonance and Intuition Chapter 9 - How to use Heart Math with Remote Viewing
Heart Math Coherence and Brainwaves Chapter 11 - Gravity and the Fluidity of
Time Using an EEG to detect predictive anticipatory activity,Effects of Quantum
remote-viewing-and-remote-influencing-the-next-ev
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Interference in the Nervous System,The Nervous System and its Reaction to
Future Stimuli, Regions Of The Brain Most Active Preceding Stimuli Chapter 12 Coherence in the Hologram Hacking the Quantum Hologram Chapter 13 - Gravity and
Emotion The Moon's Role in Intuition,Remote Viewing at 8:45LST and the Virgo
Constellation,Radionics and Intuition,Gamma Rays and Time Chapter 16 - The
Schumann Resonance The 8th Chakra and Space/Time Chapter 18 - Presentiment
Effects in Nature Precursory Materials,Using Emotion to Enhance Remote Viewing
Accuracy,Experiencing Emotions From the Future as a way to Retrieve Information
Chapter 19 - The Key of Time The Mysteries of the Angle of 90 Degrees,The
Rotating Universe,Cellular Rejuvenation Occurs at 90 degrees Chapter 21 Gravity and Torsion Fields Where to Obtain Fullerenes Chapter 29 - Plants as
Antennas for Signals from Space Chapter 35 - Minerals that Enhance Remote
Viewing Sessions Chapter 36 - Maintaining Strong Brainwaves During Remote
Viewing Sessions Chapter 37 - Luminescence as an Antenna Tungsten Chapter 52 Hardware for Enhancing the results of Associative Remote Viewing Index
Viking Remote Viewing Edmund Meadows 1997
Tell Me What You See Edward A. Dames 2010-11-02 "The unknown isn't so
unbelievable in Dames’s hands."—George Noory As the operations and training
officer for the Defense Intelligence Agency's Psychic Intelligence Unit, Major
Dames, with his team, used the practice of remote viewing to uncover accurate
military intelligence. After retiring from the military, Dames turned his
paranormal detective skills to finding missing persons, such as millionaire
pilot Steve Fossett, whose plane vanished in Nevada, and a young Colorado girl
named Christina White, who disappeared seemingly without a trace. He has even
located one of the most legendary missing objects in history, the Ark of the
Covenant. In Tell Me What You See, Dames takes you behind the scenes of some of
his most mind-bending cases. Reveals true stories and fascinating secrets
uncovered by the military's remote viewing teams—from intelligence on Soviet
missile sites to the whereabouts of missing POWs in Vietnam to the location of
the Ark of the Covenant Maj. Dames is the most popular guest on George Noory's
exceedingly popular radio show Coast to Coast AM For anyone fascinated by the
intersection of the military and the mysterious, Tell Me What You See is an
amazing and completely absorbing must-read.
Remote Viewers Jim Schnabel 1997 Recounts the contributions of psychics to
America's victory in the Cold War, detailing their spying missions around the
world in the service of the Pentagon and the CIA, assignments that involved
mind-reading, telling the future, and other psychic abilities. Original.
Limitless Mind Russell Targ 2010-10-04 The psychic abilities of most humans are
dampened by the clatter of our conscious minds. In this timely book, Russell
Targ shows readers how to quiet this noise and see into the far reaches of time
and space through remote viewing. He also illuminates the phenomena of
intuitive medical diagnosis and distant healing in a groundbreaking synthesis
of research and empirical data. Drawing on a broad range of spiritual
traditions, Targ demonstrates that these psychic abilities offer a path of
remote-viewing-and-remote-influencing-the-next-ev
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self-inquiry and self-realization and have the power to expand each person’s
limited awareness into the consciousness shared by all beings. Targ explores
the scientific and spiritual implications of remote viewing, as well as
offering practical techniques and exercises to nurture this universally
available but often untapped skill.
The Stargate Conspiracy Lynn Picknett 2001-09-01 In recent years, alternative
historians have gained remarkable insight into the mysteries of ancient
Egypt—but according to Lynn Picknett and Clive Prince, their discoveries tie
into a dangerous conspiracy nearly fifty years in the making. At the center of
this conspiracy is a group of respected, powerful individuals who believe that
the ancient Egyptian gods are really extraterrestrials who will soon return to
earth. The conspirators have intimate and exclusive knowledge of this momentous
second coming—but they insist on keeping it to themselves. What could be the
purpose of such a conspiracy? Why are the conspirators so desperate to keep
their information a secret? And what does it mean for mankind? In this
riveting, well-researched book, Picknett and Price offer compelling evidence
that the conspiracy exists—and expose the insidious motivations of the
individuals and organizations behind it....
Associative Remote Viewing Debra Lynne Katz 2021-06 PART ONE: Nature & History
of Remote Viewing & Associative Remote ViewingChapter 1 What is Remote Viewing?
Chapter 2 What is Associative Remote ViewingChapter 3 A Closer Look: Selected
Research & Practical Applications of Associative Remote Viewing Chapter 4
Scoring, Judging & Prediction MethodsChapter 5 Displacement: Its Nature and
HistoryChapter 6 Displacement: Theories & Proposed SolutionsChapter 7 Time &
Remote ViewingPART TWO: Scoring & Targeting Chapter 8 Targeting: A History of
Targets Used in ARVChapter 9 Using Computers to Enhance ARV Chapter 10 Debra's
Experiences with a Year-long CAS Project Chapter 11 The Dung Beetle Scoring
SystemPART THREE: Applications: ARV Targets the WorldChapter 12 Entangling with
the Future: The Applied Precognition Project Chapter 13 ARV Programs &
Applications: Gattis, Grgic, Hilleard, FerrierChapter 14 How about one target?
Unitary ARVChapter 15 Using ARV for Financial TradingChapter 16 Direct Drawing
of Financial Graphs Chapter 17 ARV is a DreamChapter 18 Off to the Races: ARV &
HorseracingChapter 19 Election Predictions: Did ARV get it right? Chapter 20
Psi Frontier Country: AlphanumericsChapter 21 Remote Viewers Tackle the
LotteryChapter 22 A Fresh Look at the Lottery - Sean McNamaraChapter 23 Riding
the Cryptocurrency Roller CoasterChapter 24 ARVing the NFL, MLB, NBA and
European Soccer - Lounsbury, White, AtunrasePART FOUR How To & Other
TopicsChapter 25 How to remote view for ARV projectsChapter 26 The
Pictolanguage of ARV Sketches Chapter 27 Ethics, Values, Common
PracticesAppendix 1: The Buzz of the FireflyAppendix 2: Articles and Books
about ARVEndnotesBibliographyIndex
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